Grievance Policy Statement 

(as amended at the 30 Nov 2009 University Senate meeting)

Georgia College & State University is committed to providing a good working environment for its faculty and staff. Conflicts and disagreements between employees and their supervisors are possible. It is the policy of Georgia College & State University to resolve these disputes fairly, and at the lowest possible level. If these conflicts or disagreements occur, employees should first attempt to resolve them through discussion with their supervisor.
